
  
 

 

Welcome Back! 

Greetings brothers! This is the first edition of the new Knights of Pythias Peter 

Woodland Lodge #72 newsletter. This newsletter will be published quarterly 

to provide all members with up to date information in regards to what is 

going on with the lodge. We hope this newsletter improves communication, 

in turn improving better turn outs at the meetings, as well as at our charitable 

events. It is not too late to get involved, if you have any ideas or would like to 

lend a hand, please attend the meetings. Your involvement is the key to the 

success of this great lodge you are apart of. 

2013 MBT Supporter of the Year 

This past year was one of our most successful in recent years. In 2013 and the 

beginning of 2014, we had some fantastic accomplishments including the 

return of three important events: golf tournament, comedy night, and 

canning. These events raised several thousands of dollars for our supported 

charities, most notably My Brothers Table, helping us win the award “2013 

Supporter of the Year.” This is a great accomplishment for our organization!  

Grand Chancellor of Massachusetts 

Peter Woodland Lodge’s own Joseph “Whitey” 

Haskell was elected Grand Chancellor of 

Massachusetts in 2014. This is a big 

accomplishment for not only brother Whitey, 

but for our lodge as well. Whitey’s dedication 

and hard work to our lodge over the years has 

been outstanding and he is representing Peter 

Woodland Lodge greatly by serving as Grand 

Chancellor. We wish Whitey the best of luck in 

his new position! 

Meeting Schedule 
Thursday, September 4th – 7:00PM 

Sunday, September 21st – 10:00AM 

Thursday, October 2nd – 7:00PM* 

Sunday, October 19th – 10:00AM 

Thursday, November 6th – 7:00PM 

Sunday, November 16th – 10:00AM 

Thursday, December 4th – 7:00PM 

Sunday, December 21st – 10:00AM 

*- Grand Lodge Visitation 

Upcoming Events 
Pool Tournament 

Saturday, September 20th – 4:00PM 

Sunday, October 5th – 12:00PM 

Saturday, November 29th – 4:00PM 

Polish Horseshoes Tournament 

Friday, September 26th – 7:00PM 

Texas Hold’em Tournament 

Friday, October 3rd – 7:00PM 

Friday, November 7th – 7:00PM 

Horse Derby 

Saturday, October 18th – 5:30PM 

Halloween Party 

Saturday, October 25th – 7:00PM
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Grand Lodge Visitation 

Thurs., Oct. 2nd 7:00. 

Your attendance is 

appreciated! 

 



2nd Annual Dick Cronin Memorial            

Golf Tournament 

 

2014-2015 Lodge 

Officers 

 

 

 

 

 

The 2nd Annual Dick Cronin Memorial Golf Tournament will be taking 

place on Saturday, September 6th at 8:00AM at Middleton Golf Course. Last 

year’s tournament was a great success! This year’s tournament includes 

raffles, a cook out, as well as a golf ball drop raffle. Golf balls are being 

raffled 1 for $10 or 3 for $20, if your ball lands closest to the pin from the 

helicopter drop, you will win 50% of the proceeds. All proceeds go to our 

supported local charities. If you are interested in purchasing tickets for the 

golf ball drop, please contact Derek Cronin at lynnkofp@hotmail.com. 

Four Members Receive Certificate of Honor 

Four deserving members received a Certificate of Honor from the Supreme 

Chancellor of Knights of Pythias. Those members include: Treasurer - 

Derek Cronin, Master of Arms - Kevin Traversy, Prelate - Adam Carritte, 

and Daniel Creamer. The lodge thanks you for your hard work!  

Lodge Members go to The Bridge Center 

Several members volunteered 

their time at the annual 

Pythian Special Olympics 

located at The Handi Kids 

complex “The Bridge Center” 

located in Bridgewater, MA. 

A great time had by all! Thank 

you to all of our volunteers! 

 

The “Knights” Return to the Softball Field 

In 2014, the Knights took the field for Softball once again. The team 

included Coach Derek Cronin and his squad including current members: 

Assistant Coach Brian Ring, Jim O’Meara, Mark Boland, and Chris Holey. 

The Knights finished their comeback season with a 6-18 record. 

CHANCELLOR COMMANDER 

Rod Deland 

VICE CHANCELLOR 

Stu Balser 

PRELATE 

Adam Carritte 

MASTER OF WORKS 

Joseph Haskell 

MASTER OF ARMS 

Kevin Traversy 

TREASURER 

Derek Cronin 

SECRETARY 

James Rex 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Robert Cronin JR 

INNER GUARD 

Ed Lane 

OUTER GUARD 

Sam Rodriguez 

 

Fall/Winter Hours 
 

OPENING DAY 

Thurs., Sept. 4th 3:00PM 

THURSDAYS 

3:00PM – Close 

FRIDAYS 

3:00PM – Close 

SATURDAYS 

11:00AM – Close 

SUNDAYS 

12:00PM – Close 


